From: Kirthi Peramaul

To: deonvi@tshwane.gov.za; celestedpr@tshwane.gov.za; FransM hwane..
Subject: RE: PROPOSED MINING OF QUARRY 6B ASSOCIATED WITH THE UPGRADE OF NATIONAL ROAD R573 (MOLOTO ROAD)
Date: Friday, 08 January 2021 13:40:00

Dear Stakeholder,
As per the notification below, kindly please provide GA Environment with your comments no later than the 18th of January 2021.

Should GA Environment not receive your comments by the 18th of January 2021, we will conclude that you have no comments to
make on the proposed development.

We look forward to your further participation in the project.

Kind Regards

Kirthi Peramaul
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner
+27 722564 733
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From: Kirthi Peramaul

Sent: Friday, 04 December 2020 15:19

To: deonvi@tshwane.gov.za; celestedpr@tshwane.gov.za; FransMa@tshwane.gov.za

Subject: PROPOSED MINING OF QUARRY 6B ASSOCIATED WITH THE UPGRADE OF NATIONAL ROAD R573 (MOLOTO ROAD)

Dear Stakeholder,

It is the intention of the South African National Roads Agency Soc Ltd to establish various Quarries to provide the necessary
construction materials for the proposed upgrading of national road R573-1 (K139) from Stormvoél Road in Tshwane (km 0,00) to
the Gauteng / Mpumalanga Provincial Border (+ 48.00 km). KBK Engineers appointed GA Environment on behalf of SANRAL to
undertake an Environmental Authorisation Process for the proposed Quarry 6B. Overhead powerlines are situated at the north
eastern boundary of the site, and along the north western boundary of the site. Both these powerlines intersect at a substation
situated approximately 55 metres north of the study area at approximate coordinates 252 37’ 35.6”S 282 16’ 20.1”E. A part of the
public participation process, GA Environment is required to notify the City of Tshwane Electricity department of the proposed
development.

GA Environment (Pty) Ltd would like to inform you that the draft Scoping Report for the project has been compiled and is available
for your review.
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The 30 day legislated public review period commenced on the 20" of November 2020 and will end on the 18" of January 2021.
The report and appendices can be accessed using the following link.

All comments on the Draft Scoping report shall be submitted to GA Environment (Pty) Ltd by no later than the 18t of January 2021
for the attention of Kirthi Peramaul through the use of the following means, Tel: 011 312 2537,e-mail:kirthip@gaenvironment.com
or environment@gaenvironment.com.

Should you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to your further
participation in the project.

Kind Regards

Kirthi Peramaul
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner
+27 722564 733
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